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1. THANK YOU to all the volunteers for the Design Your World STEM Conference and the 

Coppell Engineering Expo. We could not have done it without you! 

 

2. Upcoming Events: 

a. Wednesday, December 3, 6:30 p.m. - Holiday Mixer – Opportunity to network with 

Women in Technology (WITI), Women of AT & T (WOA) and Slalom. Location: BJs 

Restaurant, 4901 Belt Line Rd in Dallas. 

b. Tuesday, January 20 - Professional Development Meeting - Save the Date! 

c. Friday, February 6 – Sunday, February 8 - Region C Conference in Austin – Hotel 

registration is open. Conference registration http://regionc2015.com/?q=register now 

open with early bird rates through January 3, 2015.  

 

3. Retrospective on WE14: 

a. One more time - Congratulations to Jennifer Vilbig, Professional Counselor for SMU 

SWE. Jennifer received the Outstanding SWE Counselor Award at WE14. 

b. Dallas SWE also received the Outstanding Parent and Educator Program Award for the 

Adult Session portions of our Design Your World – STEM Conference for Girls events. 

 

4. Young engineers networking – Dallas SWE is looking to start a Younger Members listserv and 

hoping to meet once a month for brunch. Contact Morgen Schroeder schroemg@gmail.com 

if you are interested. 

 

5. Region C awards – Want to be more involved at the Region level? Volunteer to review the 

award applications. Contact a SWE section rep if interested or wanting to learn more. 

 

6. Committee Chairs – Still seeking a nominating committee chair.  Contact a SWE officer or 

email dallas.swe@gmail.com if you need more info. 

 

7. Remember to SAVE THE DATES for the 3rd Tuesday of the month for Dallas SWE meetings. A 

calendar for FY15 is on our website.  

 

Questions, comments or to volunteer: e-mail us at dallas.swe@gmail.com 

http://www.dallaswe.org/ https://www.facebook.com/dallas.swe

 https://twitter.com/SWEDallas 

 


